Berkhout, Keith
M

From: McCowan, Mike

Sent: Friday, August 29, 2025 10:39 AM

To: Berkhout, Keith

Cc: Hohertz, Doris; VanKerkhoff, Mark

Subject: RE: Special Use Petition from the Riverside Club for your review from Kane County Zoning

Hello Keith, | received your voicemail. | have no further information on this. | also believe my traffic concern could be easily adjusted on the fly if it were to be
identified as an issue.

From: Berkhout, Keith <BerkhoutKeith@KaneCountylL.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 8:39 AM

To: McCowan, Mike <McCowanMike @KaneCountyiL.gov>

Cc: Hohertz, Doris <HohertzDoris@co.kane.il.us>; VanKerkhoff, Mark <vankerkhoffmark@KaneCountylL.gov>
Subject: RE: Special Use Petition from the Riverside Club for your review from Kane County Zoning

Thank you!
Keith

From: McCowan, Mike <McCowanMike@KaneCountylL.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 4:52 AM

To: Berkhout, Keith <BerkhoutKeith@KaneCountylL.gov>

Subject: RE: Special Use Petition from the Riverside Club for your review from Kane County Zoning

Keith,

I believe the only concerns the Sheriff’s Office would have would be a back-up of traffic entering the property during drop-off or pick-up periods. The drive may
be long enough to relieve that concern depending on the volume during given intervals. We would suggest staggered pick-up/drop-off.

Thanks,
Mike McCowan

From: Berkhout, Keith <BerkhoutKeith@KaneCountylL.gov>
Sent: Friday, August 8, 2025 9:26 AM




